## GOOD NEWS AT NOTRE DAME OF BETHLEHEM

## WELCOME TO OUR NEW PRINCIPAL MRS. DOMINIQUE KUCHARCZUK



MRS. DOMINIQUE KUCHARCZUK IS THRILLED TO JOIN THE NOTRE DAME SCHOOL OF BETHLEHEM COMMUNITY. SHE BRINGS WITH HER 14 YEARS OF EXPERIENCE IN CATHOLIC EDUCATION WITHIN A SACRED HEART SCHOOL, AND A DEEP DEDICATION TO SERVICE. THROUGHOUT HER CAREER, SHE HAS SERVED IN A VARIETY OF LEADERSHIP, TEACHING, AND CURRICULUM ROLES, EACH ONE DEEPENING HER COMMITMENT TO NURTURING STUDENTS IN BOTH FAITH AND LEARNING. MRS. KUCHARCZUK EARNED HER BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN MUSIC EDUCATION FROM ELIZABETHTOWN COLLEGE IN PENNSYLVANIA, AND ALSO RECEIVED HER MASTERS IN EDUCATIONAL LEADERSHIP FROM THE COLLEGE OF NEW JERSEY. OVER THE PAST SEVERAL YEARS, SHE HAS FOCUSED ON DEVELOPING PROGRAMS AND COMMUNITY PARTNERSHIPS FOR SCHOOLS CENTERED ON STRONG ACADEMICS, COMMUNITY SERVICE, AND EMPOWERING STUDENT LEADERS.

MRS. KUCHARCZUK'S PASSION FOR CATHOLIC EDUCATION IS ROOTED IN THE BELIEF THAT SCHOOLS SHOULD BE JOYFUL PLACES WHERE EVERY CHILD FEELS KNOWN, LOVED, AND SUPPORTED TO GROW IN MIND, HEART, AND SPIRIT. SHE IS ESPECIALLY DRAWN TO THE MISSION AND VALUES OF NOTRE DAME SCHOOL OF BETHLEHEM, WHERE ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE, CHARACTER FORMATION, AND FAITH LIFE ARE PART OF THE DAILY STUDENT EXPERIENCE.

SHE, ALONG WITH HER YOUNG FAMILY, IS EXCITED TO BECOME PART OF THE NDB COMMUNITY. AS BOTH AN EDUCATOR AND A PARENT, MRS. KUCHARCZUK LOOKS FORWARD TO PARTNERING WITH STUDENTS, FAMILIES, TEACHERS, AND THE PASTORAL COMMUNITY TO CONTINUE BUILDING A VIBRANT, FAITH-FILLED ENVIRONMENT WHERE ALL LEARNERS THRIVE.

## **Upcoming Dates:**

- Boy Scouts Garage
  Sale- drop off: July 7th10th
- Boy Scouts Garage
   Sale: July 12th
- Vacation Bible School: July 14th-18th
- Uniform Exchange:
   August 2<sup>nd</sup> and 3rd
- First Day of School 1<sup>st</sup>-8<sup>th</sup> Grade: August 25<sup>th</sup>
- Women's Retreat: October 4<sup>th</sup>



THANK YOU TO OUR RESIDENT GARDENER, MONSIGNOR BADDICK, FOR KEEPING OUR GARDENS LOOKING BEAUTIFUL!







WE ARE LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEERS TO HELP COOK FOR OUR PRIESTS ON MONDAYS!! TO SIGN UP, VISIT:

HTTPS://WWW.MEALTRAIN.COM/TRAINS/E34N51







THAT'S A WRAP ON AN INCREDIBLE SCHOOL YEAR!
WE CLOSED IT OUT WITH GRADUATIONS, EXCITING FIELD TRIPS, TONS OF FUN, AND EVEN A FEW
SURPRISE VISITS FROM OUR AMAZING ALUMNI. ONCE A KNIGHT, ALWAYS A KNIGHT!
THANK YOU FOR A FANTASTIC 2024-2025 SCHOOL YEAR!!









